Jennifer S. Bethune

From: Alfred Woods <woods202002@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 2:24 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune

Subject: Water tap refund

Jennifer,

Requesting refund for water tap address 52 Hancock Court, Cameron, NC 28326. The amount that we paid for the
plumbing was $40. Thank you.



